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Above: Graduate Education faculty 
Doug Groff and Dr. Kim Lebak view 
MAEL student, Ron Schmid’s poster. 

At right: Provost Harvey Kesselman 
with  MAEL student  Dana Meyers and 
Assistant Professor of Educational 
Leadership, Dr. George Sharp. 
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Achievements and Accolades 
Congratulations to all of our 
December graduates, from 
both the undergraduate 
Teacher Education program 
and our graduate programs 
in Education, Leadership and 
Instructional Technology.  

Kudos to our new and re-
newing faculty-to-faculty 
mentors: Dr. Shelly Meyers 
will serve as a FRST Mentor 
and returns as a Technology 
eMentor, joined by new 
eMentor Dr. Amy Ackerman. 
Dr. Meg White has been 
selected as a Technology 
Fellow in ASE as well.  

Dr. Doug Harvey has been 
appointed for a renewal 
term as an Institute for Fac-
ulty Development Fellow in 
Instructional Technology.   

The MAED program has re-
elected Dr. Kim Lebak as 
Director & Dr. Shelly Meyers 
Special Education Coordina-
tor; TEDU has also re-elected 
Dr. Norma Boakes Coordi-
nator, and all SOE faculty 
have re-elected Dr. Jung Lee 
as Digital Literacy Minor 
Coordinator. Congratula-
tions and thank you to all of 
our faculty leaders. 

Research accomplishments: 
Dr. Deb Figart has pub-
lished an “Institutionalist 
Policies for Financial Inclu-
sion” article in the Journal of 
Economic Issues. December 
issue and a book review in 
Journal of Financial Counsel-
ing and Planning.  

Dr. Priti Haria earned an 

R&PD award for collabora-
tive work with Communica-
tion Disorders. Jeanne 
DelColle served as review-
er on Creating Sustainable 
Teacher  Careers. 

Students: MAEL’s Laura 
Sherma passed the SLLA 
exam and MAED’s Terry 
Dougherty was chosen as 
an advocate fellow by MCEC.  

Dr. Norma Boakes (TEDU) and 

Dr. Amy Ackerman (MAIT) cel-

ebrate winter commencement  

with Stockton’s TALON mascot. 

First-Ever Graduate Research Symposium 

On Monday, December 9, 
Stockton’s School of Gradu-
ate and Continuing Studies 

organized a first-
ever Graduate 
Research Sympo-
sium, featuring 
students’ work 
from programs in 
Education, Crimi-
nal Justice, Health 
Sciences, Ameri-

can Studies and Holocaust & 
Genocide Studies.  

A variety of events included 
panel discussions, individual 
presentations, and an open 
poster session in the Campus 

Center Event Room. Hun-
dreds of guests, families, 
friends and faculty members 
joined dozens of graduate 
students who showcased 
their work. 

MAEL presenters included 
Dana Meyers, Matt Purdue, 
Ronald Schmid and Cara Su-
race. MAIT presenters in-
cluded Johana de Jesus, Dan-
ielle Hartman, Ryan Hudson, 
Theresa Francesco, Jennifer 
Kundera, Sandra Lokuta, 
Wallace Maines, Kristina 
Messina, Heather O’Donnell, 
Bernadette Phillips, Art Sar-
nese, Tarah Sawyer, Carolyn 

Sinone, Roma Surti, Dawn 
Watkins, Michelle Wendt  
and Jacqueline Votta.  

For a full description of the 
event, along with photos, a 
program listing participants 
and abstracts of their pro-
jects, visit the Graduate 
Studies site. 

http://researchnetwork.pearson.com/wp-content/uploads/CSTCP_21CI_ExSummary_pk_final_web.pdf
http://researchnetwork.pearson.com/wp-content/uploads/CSTCP_21CI_ExSummary_pk_final_web.pdf
http://www.militarychild.org/
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=73&pageID=323
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=73&pageID=323


Catholic University and her 
B.A. from Alvernia College. 
 
During her six years on the 
faculty of the MAED pro-
gram, Dr. Mulholland 
taught nearly every one of 
the courses in our Special 
Education track, having 
designed a number of 
these courses around her 
research interests in learn-

Dr. Mary “Rita” Mulhol-
land joined the Stockton 
faculty in 2006 after a long 
and successful practitioner 
career in K-12 education, 
dedicated to her lifelong 
passion: advocating for 
special education. 
 
Dr. Mulholland earned her 
Ph.D. from American Uni-
versity, her M.A. from 

ing disabilities, assistive 
technology and curriculum 
adaptations. 
 
On learning about her 
battle with cancer, Dr. 
Mulholland’s former stu-
dents remembered her as 
“independent, forward-
thinking, risk-taking, ex-
acting, technologically-
savvy and inspirational.” 

Partnership for Assessment of Readiness for College and Careers 

Spotlight in Memoriam: Dr. Rita Mulholland 

4/17-5/2 Administer IDEAs 
 

4/18 Good Friday; normal 
campus operations 
 

NOTE: Modified Class Ending 
 

5/2 Spring Classes End 
 

5/6 Graduating Senior grades 
due by 10am 
 

5/8 Graduate Ceremony 
Commencement 
 

5/11 Undergraduate Spring 
Commencement Ceremony 
 

5/14 All grades due  
 

5/19 Summer Session I and II 
classes begin 
 

6/30 Session I ends 
 

7/1 Session III classes begin 
 

7/28 Session II ends 
 

8/11 Session III ends 

Mark Your Calendars 

1/21 Spring Classes Begin 
 

1/28 Drop/Add period ends 
 

2/1 Deadline to file for Spring 
Graduation 
 

2/17 President’s Day; normal 
campus operations 
 

3/8-16 Spring Break 
 

3/25 Preceptorial Advising 
 

4/2 Preceptorial Advising 
 

“Most modern 

calendars mar the 

sweet simplicity of our 

lives by reminding us 

that each day that 

passes is the 

anniversary of some 

perfectly uninteresting 

event.”  

                 - Oscar Wilde  
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Pilot Testing PARCC in NJ: 
A total of 1,276 schools 
(approximately 58 percent 
of all schools with tested 
grade levels) in 445 of New 
Jersey's 637 "local educa-
tion agencies," which in-
cludes school districts and 
charter schools, will take 
part in field testing of the 
new PARCC student as-
sessments. Typically, the 
field tests will be done in 
one or two classrooms in 

each participating school. 
Students participating in 
the PARCC field test will 
take only a portion of test 
so individual student or 
school reports will not be 
generated. 

The field tests are an op-
portunity for districts to 
experience both the con-
tent of the new PARCC 
tests as well as the process 
for administering the com-

puter-based assessments. 
There will be no conse-
quences for students, 
teachers or schools associ-
ated with the field testing. 
 
The coming field test of 
the PARCC assessments 
will occur in March and 
May, before the PARCC 
tests are implemented 
statewide in the spring of 
2015. Preview samples at 
PARCC’s practice test site.  

Looking for Common Core 
ready resources by teachers, 
for teachers? Visit the NJDOE 
NJCORE.org web site. Upload 
some of your resources, and 
download some to share. 

http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=30&pageID=143
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=120&pageID=22
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=120&pageID=22
http://www.nj.gov/education/news/2013/1217parcc_a.htm
http://practice.parcc.testnav.com/
http://www.njcore.org/


to win a $300 gift card an-
nounced on February 20.  
 
Farmers Insurance will 
offer $1,000,000 in grants 
to thank a million teachers 
on their website. Anyone 
can log on and thank a 
specific teacher, who will 
then be eligible to apply for 
a grant of up to $2,500.  

The Federal Government 
wants you to know about 
Loan Repayment Options 
As part of Obama’s pledge 
to make college affordable, 
more options for repay-
ment are featured at its 
Student Aid web site. 
 
Teachers: enter AAUW’s 
Battle of the Plans contest 

SRI & ETTC 

Resources & Opportunities for Teachers and Principals 

Phi Delta Kappa offers 
more than 30 prospective 
educators scholarships 
each year. Applications are 
due April 1, 2014. 
 
Stockton Board of  
Trustees Fellowships for 
Distinguished Students 
re-opened for summer 
funds up to $1000. 
Applications are due no 
later than March 14, 2014. 

Now Hiring: Pleasantville 
Schools are seeking appli-
cants for professional and 
paraprofessional positions. 
Register for LEAP Acade-
my Career Open House on 
February 8, 8:30-12:30. 
 
Free Access to EdWeek: 
thanks to our library, any 
Stockton community mem-
ber can access premium 
Edweek.org from campus. 

Resources & Opportunities for Current Students and Recent Alumni 

Sandra Day O’Connor to 
visit Stockton on March 24 
for a public presentation. 
 
Stockton Foundation 
Scholarships are now 
open to all applicants: for 
both undergraduate and 
graduate students. Apply 
today. Reviewers will con-
sider your single applica-
tion for all funds for which 
you are eligible. 
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17th Annual Conference 

From My Classroom to 

Yours will be on Wednes-

day, March 12. Submit 

your proposal to present, 

register to attend or to 

exhibit at the best pro-

fessional development 

event in south Jersey. 

Registrations are also 

open for NJEA Techstock 

on July 16 and for All 

Things Google on July 23. 

Join your colleagues this 

summer for both of these 

two professional devel-

opment conferences.  

Read the Annual Report 

from the SRI & ETTC, 

which offered workshops 

to 11,882 educators! 

Congratulations to SRI & 

ETTC Technology Inte-

grationist, Michelle 

Wendt, for earning her 

MAIT degree last fall, 

and kudos to Dr. Judith 

deStefano and Dr. Phil 

Heery on being tapped 

to lead the search for a 

new superintendent in 

Lindenwold. 

Click to see All Work-

shops and register today 

for your professional de-

velopment at any of our 

locations or your own. 

Is your school or district a 

member of the SRI &ETTC 

consortium? Check our 

member list of 89 educa-

tional organizations. 

Principals and 

HR Directors: 

Register today 

for our Educa-

tor Career Fair.  

Alumni and 

students: Mark 

your calendars 

to attend, 

bring resumes 

and dress for 

success on 

May 21, 2014. 

The SRI & ETTC facility located on 
10 W. Jim Leeds Road in Galloway  

Download unlimited free premium 
content from Education Week 
from any campus computer. Enjoy 
your Stockton alumni, student, 
faculty and staff benefits. 

http://www.thankamillionteachers.com/
http://studentaid.ed.gov/repay-loans/understand/plans
http://www.aauw.org/article/celebrate-girl-day-with-aauw-enter-our-battle-of-the-plans/
http://ettc.net/
http://pdkintl.org/programs-resources/scholarships-awards/prospective-educator-scholarships/?utm_source=PDK+International&utm_campaign=8623747c59-PDK_All_Member_Email_11_5_13&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_867590cd6a-8623747c59-32476969
http://pdkintl.org/programs-resources/scholarships-awards/prospective-educator-scholarships/?utm_source=PDK+International&utm_campaign=8623747c59-PDK_All_Member_Email_11_5_13&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_867590cd6a-8623747c59-32476969
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=21&pageID=3
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=21&pageID=3
http://www.pps-nj.us/pps/Staff/Employment/
http://www.pps-nj.us/pps/Staff/Employment/
http://www.leapacademycharter.org/LEAPOpenHouse2014.pdf
http://www.edweek.org/ew/index.html
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/extaffairs/content/docs/stocktimes/StocktonTimesJan162014.pdf
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=221&pageID=38
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=221&pageID=38
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=221&pageID=38
http://www.ettc.net/conference/
http://www.ettc.net/conference/
http://www.ettc.net/conference/
http://ettc.net/calendar/workshops.cfm?workshopcode=NJEA14001
http://ettc.net/calendar/workshops.cfm?workshopcode=S15000
http://ettc.net/calendar/workshops.cfm?workshopcode=S15000
http://ettc.net/aboutus/report/
http://www.ettc.net/calendar/workshops.cfm?showall=1
http://www.ettc.net/calendar/workshops.cfm?showall=1
http://ettc.net/aboutus/ettcmembers.cfm
http://ettc.net/aboutus/ettcmembers.cfm


The School of  Education 

Upper J Wing  

101 Vera King Farris Drive  
Galloway NJ 08205 

609-652-4688 

soe@stockton.edu 

www.stockton.edu/educ 

Our School of Education prepares new K-12 teachers for 
TEAC-accredited initial certification.  We emphasize 
more and better field experiences than most other pre-
service programs in New Jersey. 
 
We also offer a TEAC-accredited graduate program for 
master teachers and a program for instructional technol-
ogists.  Many of our courses lead to additional state cer-
tifications and endorsements, and all can be customized 
to meet your needs, both at our Stockton locations in 
Galloway, Atlantic City, Hammonton, Manahawkin or 
Woodbine, as well as anywhere within your school dis-
trict. Special group and on-site tuition pricing plans are 
available as well. 
 
Our Southern Regional Institute & Educational Technolo-
gy Training Center (SRI & ETTC) offers professional devel-
opment aimed at increasing student achievement.  Our 
Centers for Community Schools and Financial Literacy 
fulfill our commitment to excellence in student and com-
munity engagement. 

memory of Dr. Mulholland, 

our School has also made 

additional gifts to the Don 

Bosco Center and to Dr. 

Mulholland’s fund.  

If you would like to give, 

please use the persistent 

link to the right of this col-

umn. To designate your gift 

in Memory of Dr. Rita Mul-

holland, please direct it to 

the College address at 101 

Vera King Farris Drive.  The 

Foundation will notify her 

family of your support. 

Thank you very much to 

those School of Education 

alumni, friends and faculty 

who gave generously to 

our Annual Fund. Callers 

reported back that they 

Dear Friends of our School, 

Welcome to 2014, a year 

that begins with our loss of 

an influential faculty mem-

ber and a renewed dedi-

cation to her good work. 

Our School mourned the 

loss of Dr. Rita Mulholland 

earlier this month. Before 

her very brief battle with 

cancer, Dr. Mulholland set 

up a Foundation fund just 

for Special Education. 

Through that fund, Dr. Mul-

holland made it possible for 

several graduate students 

to visit Cochin, India and 

set up a technology-

enhanced learning environ-

ment for the children at a 

Don Bosco Center there. In 

truly enjoyed speaking with 

our family of educators. 

Your generosity has already 

helped our very modest 

fund to double in its original 

size, and we now have sev-

eral times the number of 

donors we had when we 

began the fund back in 

September. If you missed 

the Annual Fund, use the 

link at the right. No gift is 

too small, and every gift 

grows the fund for the fu-

ture: Reasons to Give. 

As always, please email   

keenanc@stockton.edu  

any time with your feed-

back. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. “ClauDean” Keenan 

From the Dean’s Desk  

The School of Education CONNECTS. 
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Scholarships - To support  
students studying in: 

 

 

Academic Programing  
Support - To support  
academic programming in: 

 

I would like my gift to support 
the following: 

http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/extaffairs/content/docs/stocktimes/StocktonTimesAug162012.pdf
http://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/extaffairs/content/docs/stocktimes/StocktonTimesAug162012.pdf
http://www.pressofatlanticcity.com/giving_back/the-gift-of-education-there-are-many-reasons-to-contribute/article_69f5bf0f-0c0e-57a9-94f0-fc135b3cdca4.html
mailto:Karin.Kallert@stockton.edu?subject=Newsletter%20Feedback
https://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=221&pageID=101
https://intraweb.stockton.edu/eyos/page.cfm?siteID=221&pageID=101

